
 

 
Monday, 13 June 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Year 11 parents and carers, 
 
Re: Year 11 Celebration Event - Thursday 23rd June  
  
Our year 11 students continue to work incredibly hard as they complete their GCSE 
exams. We are so proud of them!  
  
We are looking forward to celebrating successes and sharing fond memories with our 
Year 11 Leavers on Thursday 23rd June, before we say goodbye.  
 
We will start our celebrations after the Physics exam with students and staff on the 
field, then look forward to welcoming Parents and Carers to our Year 11 Celebration 
Assembly at 11:20am.  
 
If you would like to join us for the Year 11 Assembly at 11:20am, please complete the 
form in this link:  

Sign up form for Year 11 Leavers Assembly (https://forms.office.com/r/KUcZ4DdaEx) 

 
Please note, if your child studies Separate Science, their Physics exam will start at 
8:30am on Thursday 23rd June. They will need to be in school by 8:15am at the 
latest. This is to ensure all students can join in the fun and celebrations after the exam 
has finished.  
  
GCSE Results Day - Thursday 25th August  
Students can collect their GCSE results in school between 9:30am and 11:30am. We 
look forward to seeing our students again on results day.  
 
Kind regards, 

 

Mrs K Fiddian 
Vice Principal    
Broadoak Academy   
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